
Item 7 – Correspondence – 4 December 2019 
 
From:  
Sent: 24 November 2019 15:03 
To: assistanttownclerk@todmordem-tc.gov.uk 
Cc: Age Concern Todmorden 
Subject: Dangerous bend - Cornholme 
 

Thank you for your letter dated Nov 4th. Will you pass on our thanks to the Development 
Committee, and Cllr Greenwood in particular, for raising this concern and acting on it 
urgently.  
We look forward to hearing what responses you receive, and to seeing some action taken to 
improve the situation on that dangerous bend at Vale Manse. 
 
With kind regards, 
Sarah Pennie, for Age Concern Todmorden. 
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